
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/13/2011 2:57:55 PM 
To: 'Thomas, Sarah R.' (sarah.thomas@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Wall Street Analyst Assistance 

Not a problem Sarah. He has got tube next 5 years to chat with them. 

From: Thomas, Sarah R. [mailto:sarah.thomas@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 2:51 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Wall Street Analyst Assistance 

Brian - with regrets, Commissioner Ferron has had to cancel his trip to NY. Hopefully he can make it in 
the new year. Thanks much for putting us in touch with Gabe. I'm also working on a follow-up list from 
yesterday, as I told Sid. 

Sarah R. Thomas, Esq. 

Advisor to Commissioner Mark Ferron 

(Legal/Energy/Communications) 
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From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.corn1 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 3:45 PM 
To: Ferron, Mark J.; Florio, Michel Peter 
Cc: Thomas, Sarah R.; Togneri, Gabriel 
Subject: Wail Street Analyst Assistance 

Mark - Commissioner Florio was over at PG&E the other day and mentioned that you 
might need some help meeting with the buy and sell side analysts in New York. If you 
are interested, Gabe Togneri, our VP of Investor Relations, would be happy to reach 
out to some of them and have them sponsor a meeting. Our only role would be to 
make the contact. The analysts would sponsor the meetings themselves and you 
would meet with them privately. 
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